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From: Kerry W [ ]  

Sent: Friday, 29 June 2018 11:43 a.m. 
To: Corporate Law 

Subject: Publication of Director's Residential Addresses on Companies Register 

 

Is this a joke? 

 

I strongly object to the publication of my residential address on the register on the grounds. 

 

First, that it would be an invasion of my privacy. Other citizens' personal information is not readily 

available to all and sundry, so why should directors be any different? 

 

Secondly, anybody can access corporate information -- including criminals. The publication of this 

information would make me and my family vulnerable to abuse.  

 

Finally, there are already legal means for potential creditors to track down directors, through court orders, 

etc. This may be costly and time consuming, but at least it guarantees that information is only released to 

those with a genuine need to know. 

 

Thank you. 

Darlene K. Warnock 


